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To the All Japan Judo Federation 

 

Moscow, March 11, 2011 

 

Dear friends, 

On behalf of the EJU I am writing to extend our deepest 

sympathies to you and all the Japanese people in these difficult times. 

We were so very sad to hear about the unexpected earthquake and 

tsunami which took many lives of innocent people in Japan.  

Families of those who lost their relatives and friends in this 

tragedy are in our thoughts and prayers. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Sergey Soloveychik 
President 
 
 


